
CEI Transportation Division Gaining Momentum in Maine 

With solid transportation projects now underway with the 
New Hampshire Department of Transportation (NH 
DOT) and the Vermont Agency of Transportation 
(VTrans), CEI was recently certified as a Disadvantaged 
Business Enterprise by the Maine Department of 
Transportation. Having provided water resource related 
consulting to a number of Maine clients over the past 
decade, we are excited to expand our transportation 
related services in this state. Current major transportation 
related projects in the New England area include services 
relating to utility relocation, roadway and drainage 
engineering, soundwall design and environmental permitting. Firms interested in working with 
CEI on MaineDOT projects may contact Matthew Lundsted, P.E., Principal Engineer at                    
1-800-725-2550 x305 or at mlundsted@ceiengineers.com. 


